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French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS Parents and Guardians: After spending hours trying to 

engage Lifetouch to take school pictures at FGWS and 

hitting dead end after dead end, we are pleased to 

announce that local photographer Michelle Steineke will be 

here May 26 to do the job. These will not be your standard school pictures. 

Michelle will have several different outdoor poses available. Younger 

siblings are welcomed to be in the pictures if you choose. Students may 

bring one “prop” if they like such as a baseball bat or glove. 

Proofs of the pictures will be available online. From that site, 

you may select a package that meets your budget, picture 

size and quantity needs. Thank you to Michelle who is not 

charging a fee for this service.  And a special thank you to 

Lesley Pearson and Renay Hill who helped put this option in place for the 

school. More details to be announced later such as the time of the photo 

shoot. 

OPEN HOUSE DATE CHANGE 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, it is necessary to change the date of Open 

House. The date has been moved from Thursday, May 11 to Monday, May 15. 

It still begins at 6:00 starting with a casual family dinner: gourmet hot 

dog/polish bar. We will be show casing our clay room under the amazing 

direction of Donna Brashers. Incredible student art work will be on display 

ready to go home after the evening is over. Parents are invited to make their 

own little creations. Don’t worry if you’ve never dabbled in clay before, your 

child and Mrs B will be on hand to get you started. Your masterpieces will be 

fired later for you. They will be available for pick up when the process is 

complete. We look forward to seeing everybody.  

VIRAL BUGS MAKING THE ROUNDS  

While there have been several reported cases of Covid in the 

school community, others are spiking fevers but testing negative 

for Covid. The CDC rule of thumb is in the absence of other 

symptoms; you should be fever free for a 24-hour period before 

returning to work or school. That 24-hour period does not include fevers 

brought down through use of medication such as Tylenol or Advil. Here’s 

hoping this latest wave of viral attacks will be over soon. To everyone 

recouping, feel better soon!  

 

  
Upcoming Events 

 
Open House Monday 

 May 15 6:00 pm  
Family Dinner and Parents in  

the Clay Room! 
 

May 16 
Board Meeting 5:00 pm 
4:00 LCAP Advisory Mtg 

 
May 26 

Picture Day Time TBA 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for May 8-12 

(subject to change) 

TBA 

Monday: Chili, cornbread, 

veggies and fruit 

Tuesday: Cheeseburgers, smiley 

fries, green salad and fruit 

Wednesday: Sweet and Sour 

Chicken, rice, veggies and fruit 

Thursday: Burritos, rice/beans, 

green salad and fruit  

Friday: Pizza, green salad, 

apple, and a surprise! 

Milk (choice of low fat white 

or chocolate), fruit and 

veggies served at every meal  

 


